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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL - SENIOR SCHOOL LEARNING
Thanks to all the Year 6 students and families who logged in to join us for the
Orientation Webinar last night.

It was a great chance to meet some key staff in the Senior School area and experience the flavour
of Senior School here at Thomas Hassall. Hopefully many of your pressing questions were
answered, however, if you have need of any further information, please contact the enrolments
team on enrolments@thac.nsw.edu.au .
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It was wonderful to hear from our speaker Ms Munro who explained the testing and class
placement process and also from Mr McCormack who unpacked our Pastoral Care program and
highlighted the importance of the College and parent partnership in bringing about the best
conditions for success in education.

The next session of Orientation will be held on Thursday 19 November and information in
regards to this event will be sent out to you shortly.

Mr David Butler
Deputy Principal - Senior School Learning
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